
Board Report 
Christine Ketterling 

Federal Programs Director 
September 6, 2016 

 

 

Measures of Academic Progress (MAP) Testing 

 Kindergarten through 10th grades will be taking the MAP test three times a year to help 

determine student progress and growth. This information will be valuable to our teachers and 

help guide their lesson planning and instruction process. The middle school has already 

completed the fall testing and the elementary and high school should be complete this week.  

Winter testing will be administered in January and spring testing will conclude in May.  

 A training will be held at the middle school on September 16th  for teachers to gain a 

better understanding of the testing data. The professional development will focus on reading 

and analyzing the various data reports as well as taking the information gained to drive 

instruction.  

 I will be sharing a couple of brief slides to demonstrate how reports within a classroom 

can be utilized.  


